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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

Congratulations to all Year 3 and Year 4 student for their participation in the Junior
School Creative Arts Performances ‘Come Fly with Me’. These special events are memorable
experiences for everyone in our community and it was wonderful to have both of the evening shows
with a full audience. It was the first time Year 4 have played together as a year group and | was very
impressed! Through engaging in the Band Program they have discovered their creative potential
and hopefully not only widened their experiences but their horizons. Who knows what the future
holds for our promising Year 4 musicians!

South West Festival is fast approaching! A big thank you to all our families who have been bring in
donations for the gift hampers and specialty to our parent volunteers who have spent hours
wrapping. Various Junior School South West Festival competitions have begun in the lead up to
Saturday 26 August. It will be a spectacular day of fun with our College and local community. | hope
to see you there!

Photo week is on this week. Junior School students are to be in full College winter uniform. Girls are
to have their hair tied back and only red hair accessories to be used. Boys are to wear ties and have
their hair above the collar, not restricting their vision and not groomed in an extreme or
exaggerated fashion. The bomber jacket is not required for the photos. Bring your best smiles
everyone!

If you haven’t seen our social media post of our Creative Arts Night, please enjoy this video.
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Mrs Sandy Wheeler
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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